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Dear parent /carer,
Please find attached our report, following our school's Ofsted Inspection on 12 January 2023.

It has been 5 years since our last inspection, and we are delighted that the inspection team has recognised
that the school continues to be a ‘Good’ school under Ofsted’s most recent Education Inspection
Framework. The focus for this inspection was on the ‘Quality of Education’ delivered at Wrenbury, the
children’s behaviour and attitudes and ensuring that safeguarding remains effective.

When reading the report, you will see clearly the school continues to deliver an education for all our
children. As the Wrenbury Team has always endeavoured to live up to the school’s motto ‘We all matter’
and is continually striving to be the best it can be and do the very best it can for each and every one of our
children. We are, therefore, extremely proud that the inspectors recognised this during their visit. We are
delighted that our ‘pupils are proud to belong to a school where everyone matters’ and that the inspectors
recognised that our children ‘are exceptionally well cared for’. You will read that: ‘Leaders have high
expectations of pupils’ achievement and behaviour. Pupils take great pride in their work and typically behave
well...[and]...Pupils, including those with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND), are fully
involved in school life.’

The governors would like to thank Mrs Cador and all the team at Wrenbury for their dedication and
commitment in providing both a high quality and range of educational experience and personal wellbeing for
all the children at Wrenbury, which enables our children to ‘build their learning well over time’ and ‘leave the
school ready for the challenges of the key stage 3 curriculum’ and ‘well prepared for their future lives.”

As a governing body, we would also like to thank you, our parents and carers, for your support and
‘overwhelmingly positive’ views about the school.

We would highly recommend that you read the school’s Ofsted report in full.
Yours faithfully,

Mr Terry Whalley
(Chair of Governors on behalf of the Governing Body)



